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Minutes of the Antrim Township Supervisors
Work Session Meeting
January 19, 2016 7:00 PM

The Antrim Township Board of Supervisors met Tuesday, January 19, 2016 at the Antrim Township
Municipal Building, located at 10655 Antrim Church Road, with the following members present: John
Alleman, Chairman; Rick Baer, Vice-Chairman; Pat Heraty and Chad Murray. Also attending was:
Brad Graham, Administrator.

Alleman called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m.

A Baer/Heraty motion passed 4-0 approving payment of four bills that were going to be due prior to the
next meeting. The checks will be included on the next Check Register.

Administrator Graham introduced Andy Stout, Eastern Regional Director of The Archaeological
Conservancy. Mr. Stout made a presentation explaining the work of The Archaeological Conservancy
and its interest in a site in Antrim Township. The Bonnell property is of significant historical interest
and has become available for purchase. The Supervisors were asked to contribute $250,000 to this
project. If accomplished, the accumulated property would be owned by the Conservancy and
established as a heritage site that would be open to the public. The existing historical structure would
be operated by the Allison-Antrim Museum. The Township was also asked if some ongoing
maintenance tasks would be handled by Township staff, for example snowplowing, mowing, and trash
collection.

Supervisor Young arrived at 7:24 p.m.

The proposal was discussed. Mr. Stout was asked to attend the upcoming Regular Meeting on Tuesday,
January 26,

A Baer/Young motion passed 5-0 to adjourn the Work Session at 8:11 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Brad Graham

Antrim Township Administrator
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